
I strongly oppose this bill. This bill does nothing but penalize law abiding citizens and will embolden the criminals in the state more 
than they already are.. 

I already follow all laws that pertain to my license and believe that all CHL holders do (Look at the statistics for proof of this!). 

This bill is unnecessary and will only penalize lawful citizens. I believe your focus should be unlawful persons
using firearms illegally. It's beyond frustrating to have to submit testimony year after year so that people can "feel" like something is 
being done for their safety.  

Go a different direction and empower law abiding citizens.


